
Club Meetings

The next meeting of the Society will take place on Tuesday, 6th June
at the Marconi College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford, commencing at 19:30.
Jim Evans and Bill Pechey will deliver a lecture entitled:-

Your attention is drawn to the fact that integrated circuits will be on
sale at the meeting.

Committee Meeting

The next Committee Meeting will take place on Wednesday, 14th June
in the saloon bar of the "Wheatsheaf", New Street, Chelmsford, commencing
at 19:30.

Raffle

Tocls, books and surprise packets of IC's.

DF Results
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A Binary Approach to Amateur Radio - or

Arithmetic for Two Fingered Amateurs - or

Simple Practical Digital Circuits.

Six teams turned out for the DF event on the 14th May and although
there was some difficulty in hearing the hidden station from Galleywood
all uars were off in good time.

The hidden station, operated by Mike Hawkins G3WMM, was located
on the dis-used railway track near Rayne station.

	

The first competitor
to arrive was Ian Butson at 2.58, followed by Don Beattie G30ZF anf Frank
Piper G3BGO.

A national qualifying event will be run by the Society on 11th June,
please see Newsletter number 76 and the May issue of the Radio Communication
for full details.

Editorial

HF Low Power NFD - This event will be held between 1700 GMT Saturday,
3rd June and 1700 GMT Sunday 4th June.

	

You may wish to know that the
Society will enter a single station operating on all HF bands using modified
KW 2000's and a selection of aerials including a three element beam for
10,15 and 20 metres.

	

The site will be as last year, that is Danbury Park,

and can most conveniently be approached via the management centre entrance

on the A 414.

The Club and NFD Committee wish it to be known that NFD is a competitive
event and whilst the main object of our entering is to win, it should not
be forgotten that NFD is traditionally something of a social occasion.
You and your YL, XYL, etc. are cordially invited to visit the site during
the period of the event except between the hours of 2200 and 0900 (clock
time) on the 3rd and 4th June respectively.

	

It is_ a condition of_leasing

the site that only pre-named individuals are on site during this time.

All operators and other station personnel requiring meals are requested to
bring their own cutlery.

	

This is the only item that cannot be supplied.

Change of Address - Would you kindly note that the Editor's address has
changed to that shown, the telephone number remains the same as before.
If you should change your address, please advise Ken Dews, the treasurer.

Cont/.........



Construction Competition - The judges wish to thank entrants for their
work and will "deliver their verdict" when all entries have been viewed.

Anglian Mobile Rally - will be held at the Suffolk Show Ground, Bucklesham
Road, Ipswich on the 18th June,

	

This is a first class rally well worth
a visit.

	

If you require further details please contact a.member of the
Club Committee.

FOR SALE - Printed circuit boards for 10.7 MHz I.F. Amplifier as
described in Radio Communication, November 1971, page 756.

New address
112, Long Brandocks,
CHELMSFORD
CM1 3JR

Telephone:

	

Chelmsford 421223

June 1972

73•s
John Greenwood G3KRZ
Honorary Editor

60p each.

Keith Fisher G3WSN, QTHR


